
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
World Book Day will be taking place on Thursday 6th March.  
 
 

●​ This will be an opportunity for children to dress up as their favourite character from 

their favourite book. On the day, we will have a parade in school to showcase all 

the wonderful outfits that are worn.​
 

-​ The aim of world book day is to celebrate children’s love of 

books and the wonderful books there are for children to read 

and enjoy. Dressing up as a character is a great way of 

celebrating the day. Spending lots of money on a costume is 

not the aim of world book day. I’d like to encourage you to 

be as creative as possible with your costumes. Try and use 

what you already have at home to create a character or 

swap a costume with a friend. ​
 

 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Chantelle Ejimofo 
 

 


